
From: Grabowski, Karl  
Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2016 11:19 AM 
To: Mercier, Betty 
Subject: RE: TAC Next Meeting - March 1, 2016 
 
Hi Betty 
 
Attached is a plan of the City noting “2016 Infrastructure Projects”.  I understand the 
committee is looking for some information to be shared regarding the upcoming 
year.  So I will attend the next TAC meeting to review this map and discuss how we 
have coordinated among various Divisions & utilities to prepare the same.  The map 
does note the top 10 projects around the City which will have an impact. 
 
Regards 
 

 

Karl Grabowski, P.Eng. 
Transportation Design Engineer  
Transportation Planning & Design  
City of London 

 
300 Dufferin Avenue, PO Box 5035, London On, N6A 4L9 
P: 519.661.2500 x 5071 | Fax: 519.661.4734 
kgrabows@london.ca | www.london.ca  
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